Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of PPG meeting held on Tuesday 13th January 2015 at 7.00pm at the surgery

	1
	Apologies were received from Gerald and Yvonne
	7.00 – 7.05

	2
	The minutes of last meeting had been emailed to everyone and were taken as read.  

Ian wished it to be noted that we had voted for £1000 to go to MIND.

Anne proposed and William seconded that the minutes be accepted after this amendment
	7.05 – 7.10

	3
	Chairman's report
There was a discussion of problems with the book case. Amanda has promised to get the carpenter to fix a back to it to prevent the books falling out.  There is no room for the old book box.

Amanda is planning to add extra noticeboards which will break up  the dominance of the white walls.  The PPG would like some  noticeboard space to be allocated to publicising its work.
	7.10 – 7.15

	4
	Vice chairman's report
1
i)  WEBSITE
The comments received from Adelaide and Mary were extremely useful and have been amended on the site, where this has been possible. Ian thanked both of them very much for their input. Rod is also helping with proof reading.

The outstanding items are being progressed with the intention of going live on the net at the end of this month.

2.
ii) NEWSLETTER

Amanda had not had any specific comments about the new format of the newsletter but mentioned that as a result of an article on the front page three  patients in the target age groups had contacted her – so it was obviously being read.


The Spring issue will include a spotlight feature on Yvonne Brodie.

3.
iii) SOLIHULL PPG NETWORK

Ian updated the group on the current news about the PPG network.

The neThe next meeting of the Group is the 29th January 2015. Amanda and Val hope to attend with Ian
	7.15 – 7.20

	5
	Treasurer's report.  .

A copy had been emailed to everyone and it showed that the group has a balance of just under £3000.  However the donation to MIND was still outstanding because Jenny was investigating the best way to ensure that the money went to Solihull residents rather than the national charity. 

Mary and Anne both have contacts and will ask their advice.
	7.20 – 7.25

	6
	News from the Surgery
 Amanda showed the PPG new videos which will help patients to use inhalers correctly.  There will be a link to these when the new website goes live but meanwhile it it easy to access them via a Google search
	7.25 – 7.30

	7
	Planning for 2015 meetings, 
Confirmation of suggested dates. The following dates have been allocated for meetings.  Drs Reid, Markham and possibly Watts will attend every other month.

Monday 9th February,  Monday 9th March, Tuesday  14th April,  Tuesday 12th May,  Monday  8th June, Monday 13th July,  Tuesday  11h August, Tuesday  8th September, Monday  12th October, Monday 9th November,  Tuesday 8th December

It was agreed we would have open meetings in March, June, September and November and once dates for these have been established some of the above dates may have to be amended.

Anne will  email her contact at St George and Theresa's hall  to see which Saturday afternoons are available for us to book between 1.30 and 4.30.
Suggested Topics for Open meetings
The doctors' favoured topics would be Diabetes, Heart problems and Respiratory problems.

After discussion the following programme was agreed
March – healthy living possibly with some input from Sainsburys  about healthy food choices. Amanda will talk to Solihull Integrated Addiction Service (SIAS) about getting a speaker about alcohol problems and Jenny will ask about other possible speakers. She will also ask the Tai Chi instructor if he would speak.
June – Respiratory problems with Ian as the lead organiser.
September – Diabetes
November – Keeping safe and warm in the home and other social problems affecting health  
	7.30 -7.55

	8
	AOB
Jenny praised the new phone system. Amanda said they were looking into improving it further on the basis of statistics it produced.  85% of calls were being answered.  If extra staff were employed at busy times they might be able to respond to the majority of the other 15%

Val mentioned that Dr Reid had said to Bob that as the ambulance rapid response team still did not have a base it might be worth exploring the use of the Surgery's basement space again.  Amanda will follow this up

Amanda will invite the prospective PPG members to the next meeting.
	7.55 -  8.00

	9
	Date of next meeting.   Monday 9th February, 
	


